
We are working in your area 
Darfield and Kirwee to Pines WWTP Pipeline Construction  

 

 

04/04/2022 

What Construction of the new Darfield and Kirwee to Pines WWTP wastewater pipeline. 

Where Ansons Road – From Miles Road to Pole Road   

When From Wednesday 06 April to June 2022 

Why To connect the upcoming Darfield and Kirwee reticulated wastewater systems to the 
Pines Wastewater Treatment Plant 

Contact Corde PM Fintan Harvey (027 294 7764) 

 
We are writing to let you know that Selwyn District Council will be carrying out works in your area as 
part of the construction of a new wastewater pipeline between Darfield and the Pines Wastewater 
Treatment Plant.  
 
The work will require that Ansons Road is closed between Miles Road and Pole Road. There will be 
a detour in place and traffic management on Ansons Road and surrounding roads.  
 
There are two parts to the work on Ansons Road, standard pipe installation and a siphon under the 
Central Plains Water pipeline. We need to close the road, because all of the work on Ansons Road 
is in the road and requires deep excavations, which restricts access. 
 
When the works are outside your property, access to your driveway could be restricted, please speak 
to the work staff and they will organise for you to get in or out of your property safely. We will try and 
keep traffic, dust and noise to a minimum. Your water and wastewater supply won’t be affected. 

Every effort will be made to allow access for farm vehicles that cannot drive the detour, however this 
will be by exception and must be agreed prior with the Corde supervisor. Due to tight working area 
and health and safety risks it is not possible to have full time access for vehicles while the road is 
closed.  

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience as we carry out 
these works. Further information about this project and a live map of the construction can be found 
at https://www.selwyn.govt.nz/services/water/wastewater/darfield-wastewater. 
 
The contractor for this work is Corde Construction. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Fintan Harvey (Project Manager) on 027 294 7764, or the Council 
Water Services team on 0800 SELWYN (735 996) or email contactus@selwyn.govt.nz. 
 
Thank you 

CORDE  

Selwyn District Council 
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